April 17, 2020

To Nirb,

Hto board opposes Aem of dumping saline water to Meliadine lake which could have a major affect on
fish, lake itself and most of all when people of Rankin Inlet getting drinking water from the river, also the
treatment for saline water equipment doesn’t work properly, which should be tested to make sure it
works properly and the salt from saline is worst than the salt water from the Hudson bay. Hto board is
very concerned and don’t want any saline dumped in the Meliadine Lake.

Sincerely
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Wesley Iﬁﬁ’ukshuk

Acting Chair



